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Proceedings of the Ironwood City Commission Work Session 
 

A Work Session with the Ironwood City Commission to discuss the Fiscal Year Goals for 

the Budget, took place on Monday, February 13, 2023, at 4:00 P.M., in the Women’s 

Club, Second Floor of the Municipal Memorial Building in the City of Ironwood.  
 

PRESENT:  Commissioners Andresen, Korpela, Mildren, and Semo  

  ABSENT:  Mayor Corcoran 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: DPW Supervisor Bob Richards, City Manager Paul Anderson, 

Finance Director/Treasurer Paul Linn, City Clerk Jennifer Jacobson, Public Safety 

Director Andrew DiGiorgio, Utilities Manager Bob Tervonen, and Assessor/Code 

Enforcement Officer Jason Alonen. 

 

Finance Director Paul Linn reviewed with the City Commission the 2023-2024 budget 

schedule.  

 

City Manager Anderson then opened the discussion, asking the Commissioners to 

provide their goals for the 2023-2024 fiscal year budget. The Commissioners felt the list 

of Goals from the previous year was a comprehensive list and proposed keeping the 

current list and requested to add the following goals to the list to then be ranked: 

 

• Maintain good ambulance service. 

• Tie into Copper Peak expansion (summer and winter opportunities). 

• Explore Civic Center Manager as taking on role of Recreation Person. 

• Join Winter City Institute. 

• Explore new snow dumping options. 

• Water Treatment Plant. 

• Connecting both sides of US2 with safe pedestrian crossings. 

• Do more to focus on the parks we have. 

• Revise the Comprehensive Plan. 

• New Fire Truck purchase. 

 

Further discussion of this matter took place.  The Commissioners requested that all the 

goals compiled by the various Committees should also be included into the 

Commission’s list to rank and discuss at the February 27, 2023, Goal setting work 

session. 

 

The proposed timeline for future Budget Workshop Meetings is April 10, 2023, April 24, 

2023, May 9, 2023, and May 22, 2023. 

 

The work session adjourned at 5:13 p.m.  

 

 

             Jennifer L. Jacobson, City Clerk 


